
 
 

 
Board Of Commissioners: Rodney McCord ● Cora Flowers ● Doug Hollberg, ● Ryan McLemore ● Dick Morrow Chairman ● Cynthia Ward ● Joanne Todd 

 

Planning & Development Services 

Planning & Zoning | 100 S. Hill Street - P.O. Box T | Griffin, GA 30224 

P 770.233.4130   F 770.233.2915   W www.cityofgriffin.com 

 

January 22, 2016   

       CERTIFIED CERTIFIED CERTIFIED CERTIFIED     

                            RETURN RECEIPTRETURN RECEIPTRETURN RECEIPTRETURN RECEIPT    

Name 

Address 

Griffin, GA  30224 

 

Dear ________________: 

 

The City of Griffin has received a request to rename a portion of Pimento Avenue, beginning at 

Meriwether Street and ending at Park Road, to "Park Road". The Board of Commissioners will 

consider this matter at its regular meeting on February 9, 2016, following a Public Hearing. You are 

receiving this notice as the owner of a parcel of real estate adjoining the portion of street proposed 

to be renamed. 

The meeting and hearing will be conducted in the W. Elmer Georgia Municipal Hall, 2d Floor, One 

Griffin Center, 100 S. Hill Street, Griffin, Georgia, at 6:00 p.m. Persons desiring to be heard should 

appear at the hearing.  

It is the policy of the City of Griffin to ensure that communications with members of the public with 

disabilities are as effective as communications with others. The City will furnish appropriate 

accommodation where necessary to afford an individual with a disability an equal opportunity to 

participate in, and enjoy the benefits of, any program, service, or activity conducted by the City. In 

determining what type of accommodation is necessary, the City will give primary consideration to 

the request of the individual with disabilities. If you require accommodation, please contact Miles 

Neville, ADA Coordinator, (770) 229-2923 or by email to mneville@cityofgriffin.com." 

 

Thank you for your interest and cooperation regarding this matter. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Toussaint Kirk 

Director, Planning and Development 
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